
 
 
 
 
 
October 17, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 716 
Re:  New Kansas City CY Facility 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
On October 24th, 2005 Pacer Stacktrain will be moving their Kansas City Container Yard 
(CY) Operation from the current CY facility to a new site located southwest of downtown 
Kansas City, KS. The new facility will be the primary turn in point for all Pacer 
Stacktrain empties within the Kansas City area. 
 
We will be closing the current Pacer Stacktrain CY as of 10-28-2005.  Between 10-24-05 
and 10-28-05 we will not accept any equipment into the current CY. It must all be 
terminated at the NEW CY. 
 
The new facility is an existing Container Yard run by Terminal Consolidation Co. It is on 
22 acres, lit, fenced, and has security cameras. It has a 4 door M&R shop along with a 
drive through inspection bay. We can lift empties and stack chassis as well as this 
facility.  
 
The hours of operation are:  Monday thru Friday   0800-1630 
 
The new address and telephone numbers are: 
 
Terminal Consolidation Co. 
4010 Argentine Blvd. 
Kansas City, KS 66106 
913-671-7755-Phone 
913-671-7029-Fax 
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development Representative. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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